11-20/AAJVS/TW-2001/
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas Samiti

Port Blair, dated the November 2001
To

The Deputy Resident Commissioner,
3-A Auckland Place CMDA Building,
Near Beck Bagan More,

Calcutta — 700 017.

Sub: - Confirmation of air tickets for Shri K. B. Saxena from Calcuita
to Port Blair on 5 November 2001 reg.

Sir,
Administration has issued letter releasing Administration quota

by IA flight in favour of Shri K. B. Saxena vide their fax message No.
7-8/98-GA dated 02/11/2001, message is faxed alongwith.

Please obtain PNR No. from IA in favour of Shri Saxena whose
name appears at S. No. 4 of the Administration’s fax message quoted
above. The PNR No. may please be faxed to DRC, Delhi immediately
so that the air ticket could be confirmed and the same is handed over to
Shri Saxena at Delhi itself.

Further, you are requested to receive Shri Saxena at Air port on
4™ evening and make necessary arrangements.

Yours faithfully,
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Copy to by fax to DRC, New Delhi for necessary action.
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